Territory of Utah
Secretary's Office
Great Salt Lake City
February 23. 1852
Sir
The Mail arrived this day has brought his Excellency Governor Young, your letter of Dec. 1. 1851 and the three copies of the "Laws of the State of Missouri" for the year 1851 (in a damaged condition, and without any wrapper), for the use of this Territory; and as soon as the Laws are published, he will be happy to reciprocate your favor--
                                                             I have the honor to be
Very respectfully

Your ob". servt.

 To the Hon: E. B. Ewing                                  W. Richards
                                                           __________________________
Secretary of State                       Secretary of Utah Territory

  Jefferson City
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